
New Dock 
 
Our new dock will be delivered this week.  The permits to install the new dock are not 
effective until July 9th, therefore it be   moored on the shore side of "A" Dock until we 
remove the old dock. 
 
If you're willing and able we would appreciate your help disassembling and removing the 
old dock.  We will have a meeting to organize the removal of the old dock on July 7th at 6:00 
pm at the clubhouse.  If you can volunteer for a few hours or a few days, please let us know 
and/or attend the meeting. 
 
For more information please contact: 
 
Stan Harris 
StanHarris.CBHA@outlook.com 
Vern Jensen 
Vern.Jensen@outlook.com 
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